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CANCELLATION OF SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 2025 


With reference to the Asian Institute of Technology (AIT) Scholarship Program published on the website www.kpcip.gov.pk and in Print Media / Newspapers for the Applications submission for AIT Scholarship Program (2025), all concerned are informed that the scholarship program has been CANCELLED.


Director Finance & Administration
Project Management Unit
Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Cities Improvement Project
Local Government, Elections and Rural Development Department
Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 
Ground Floor, Afzal Apartments, Jamrud Road, Phase-3 Chowk, Hayatabad Peshawar
Telephone No. +92 91 9224009, Email address: dfa@kpcip.gov.pk
Website: www.kpcip.gov.pk
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